
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS: VASCULAR NEUROLOGY SECTION 
 
In response to a growing number of manuscripts pertaining to a variety 
of aspects of patient care related to interventional stroke treatment, the 
editorial board is calling for submissions to a new section of the JNIS 
entitled Vascular Neurology.  This section will feature articles that relate 
to the peri-procedural aspects of interventional stroke care.  These 
include socioeconomics, triage imaging, systems of care, post 
thrombectomy management, neuroprotectants, newer generation 
thrombolytics, hypothermia, pre-hospital triage technology, 
complications and other related topics.  The JNIS is delighted to 
announce that Urs Fischer will serve as the Associate Editor managing 
this section.      
 


